
GOVERNMENT OF GOA
DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION

CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION
ATTENTION:BAMS AND BHMS APPLICANTS

In view of the directives for counselling and admissions
to Under-Graduate BAMS & BHMS Courses issued by
National Commission for Indian System of Medicine
and National Commission for Homeopathy, the State
Counselling for admissions to BAMS & BHMS courses
is to be conducted between 8th to 20th September, 2023
for colleges receiving permission from these National
Regulatory Authorities.
Consequently, the Round of admissions to BAMS and
BHMS courses, scheduled on 21st and 22nd August,
2023 shallNOT be conducted.
Fresh Schedule will be duly notified in the first week of
September, 2023.


